From: Rob Fullmer

To: SENR Exhibits

Cc: Sen Burdick; Rep Lawrence Spence
Subject: Rob Fullmer testimony in favor of SB 1530
Date: Friday, February 7, 2020 8:13:26 PM

Chair Dembrow & Vice Chair Olsen,

I am writing to urge you to pass the strongest possible version of the clean energy jobs bill.
Given the dynamics of the legislature and under current quorum rules, compromise is a
necessity where possible, but with the central tenet of the legislation intact - polluters pay.

Children deserve a future in a world that's hospitable to human life. Please get SB 1530 done
this short session, we need decisive climate action now.

Thank you,
Rob Fullmer
Portland, OR
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